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14th June 2023 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2023 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The time is nearly upon us: the Year 6 Leavers’ assembly is being held on Tuesday 18th July 2023 starting at 1:45pm 

and ending at approximately 3:00pm.  

We would like to invite you to join us for this afternoon of reflection, awards and songs. Due to hall capacity, two 

tickets per family have been allocated; these tickets will be given to each child at a later date and we would like you 

to bring them to gain entry.   

Entrance 

The front gate will be open for entry at 1:45pm to allow parents to enter. We would ask kindly that you arrive on time 

as we have a prompt 2pm start.   

Filming and Photographs  

As per school policy, the event will be a photo and film free zone. We will endeavour to give you an opportunity at the 

end to take a photo of your child only. This is time permitting.  

The Year 6 children have had a fantastic year and we look forward to sharing the afternoon with you all.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

The Year 6 Team.   
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